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Subject: Waste of tax money...
From: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
Date: Sun, 09 Sep 2007 15:24:30 -0700
To: council@dnv.org
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Your Worship & Members of Council,

Recycling ads, like the full page one on page 39 of North Shore News of Sunday Sep 9/2007  would be far
more effective if they would provide the key information they were designated to give (see headline).  Note
that nowhere is the actual information ("Where can I recycle them?") for end-of-life electronics provided -
namely

North Vancouver
North Vancouver Bottle & Return-It-Depot
310 Brooksbank Avenue
Ph: 604-924-3889

Mon-Sat 8am-5pm,
Sun 10am-4pm

and

North Vancouver
Salvation Army - North Vancouver
241 Lonsdale Street
Ph: 604-980-4413

Mon-Sat 8:30am-7pm

Note that these ads are in the North Shore News - read mostly by people on the North Shore.
Why not provide the above information?  Note that not everyone has access to the referred web site.
Please, whoever is in charge of spending the public funds for these ads,  use a little common sense.

Corrie Kost
2851 Colwood Dr.
North Vancouver
V7R2R3


